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State Highway 8 is a Limited Access Road in this vicinity, revised authorisations under Section 91 of the 

Government Roading Powers Act 1989 (GRPA) will be required to be amended to include the new title boundaries 

for CP32 onto the state highway. The consent holder should seek authorisation from Waka Kotahi NZ Transport 

Agency enclosing a copy of the following: 

a. The resource consent 

b. B. the underlying certificate(s) of title 

c. The LTS plan including the number.   

It is a requirement of the Government Roading Powers Act 1989 that any person wanting to carry out works on 

a State highway first gain the approval of Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency for the works and a Corridor Access 

Request (CAR) is applied for and subsequently issued before any works commence. A CAR will be required for the 

maintenance of the vehicle crossing CP32 to the subject site from State Highway 8. 
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http://www.beforeudig.co.nz/
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